
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 in the following terms: 
 

‘Document that describes how many letters the Department of Prime Minister and 
Cabinet has received from the community about knighthoods and damehoods since 
they were introduced by the current government.’ 

 
A search of correspondence for the period from 19 March 2014 to 3 March 2015 has 
identified: 
 

– 1264 items of correspondence using the search term Knight. 
 
– 76 items of correspondence using the search term Dame. 

 


